
Notice of General Meeting
of Members

of the Hispanic Bar Association of the Inland Empire,
a California Nonprofit Mutual Benefit Corporation

TO: Members of the Hispanic Bar Association of the Inland Empire:

You are hereby notified that a general meeting of the members of the HISPANIC BAR
ASSOCIATION OF THE INLAND EMPIRE, a California nonprofit mutual benefit corporation, will be
held at the date, time and place indicated immediately below:

February 22, 2024
5:30 p.m.

Retro Taco, 3744 Main Street, Riverside, CA 92501

No part of this meeting will be conducted via remote communication.

PURPOSE: Solicit member feedback on event planning for 2024.

DATED: January 27, 2024

/s/ Veronica J. Garcia
Veronica J. Garcia, Secretary

* 3403 Tenth Street, Suite 700, Riverside, CA 92501 *


